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In the name of God, the Compassionate, the Merciful

Mr. President,

Iran welcomes the delegation of the Netherlands to this UPR session.

Iran recommends that the Netherlands to:

· Refrain from contributing to gross violations of human rights of the populations targeted by the UCMs, through compliance with such measures that are illegal and contrary to international law and international human rights.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Combat frequent discrimination on the grounds of race, ethnicity, nationality and religion and strengthen efforts to prevent discriminatory stereotypes and hate speech that were targeted at Muslims, migrants, refugees and asylum seekers.

· Provide adequate protection and means of redress to the human trafficking victims especially women who were reportedly subjected to inhumane and degrading treatment, including sexual violence, sexual exploitation and in sex marketing, 

· Ensure that all victims of violence against women had adequate access to medical and legal services, counselling, safe emergency accommodation and shelters.

Iran wishes the Netherlands a successful review.

I thank Mr. President 
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